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The Painted Turtle Video for Delta Zeta  

Usage Recruitments 

 
The Painted Turtle is thrilled to be one of the chosen philanthropies of Delta Zelta. Your 

support and commitment to our campers means the world.  

 

We hope you will find this short video helpful when sharing what The Painted Turtle is 

and how the sisters of Delta Zeta support our mission.  

 

When using this video we ask that you please follow the below guidelines in order to 

protect the safety of the children and families that attend The Painted Turtle. We thank 

you in advance for understanding and adhering to these guidelines.  

 

 Confirm that the video is to be used for internal use only. Internal use examples: 

chapter meeting, DZ private events, or during recruitment efforts and events.  

All external uses will require additional approval from The Painted Turtle i.e. 

a local news station or university wide event.  

 

 Photos or Videos that feature The Painted Turtle campers are not to be used or 

shared on any social media or internet sites. 

 

 The video may be added to the front or back of other video projects, but we ask 

that the content in this video not be altered in any way.  

 

 If you would like to use these photographs/videos for ANY OTHER PURPOSE 

including electronic publication or marketing, please provide The Painted Turtle 

with your request prior to use, so we may follow proper publicity protocol 

internally.  

 

 Video credit is given to The Painted Turtle when applicable. 

 

 

Thank you again for helping to spread the word about The Painted Turtle! We are so 

grateful for Delta Zeta’s continued support and look forward to sharing many more 

magical camp moments with you.  


